
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

INSTALLATION OF AN ALL-WAY STOP AT THE INTERSECTION OF 
CONCESSION 2 ROAD AND LINE 3 ROAD 

 

 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that the Council of the Corporation of the Town Niagara-on-the Lake 
has amended By-Law 4308-09 to establish an all-way stop at the intersection of Concession 
2 Road and Line 3 Road.  
 
Currently, only east and west bound traffic on Line 3 Road is required to stop. Based on the 
amended By-Law, now drivers travelling north and south bound on Concession 2 Road are 
required to stop as well.  
 
Drivers are urged to use extra caution at this intersection as traffic adjusts to the new stop 
signs.  
 
New stop signs will be erected on October 17, 2023, and enforcement of the all-way stop will 
commence immediately upon installation. 
 
Those with questions are encouraged to contact Marci Weston, Traffic Engineering 
Technologist for the Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake by emailing marci.weston@notl.com or 
calling (905) 468-3266. 
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